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Upcoming Events 
 

Feb. 19 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion 
Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm 
 
Feb. 20 - Basketball vs. Twin City at Trinity, 
Marinette - 5:30 pm 
 
Feb. 21 - 23 - Lutheran Pioneers’ Winter Campout 
at Camp Croix 
 
Feb. 24 - Board of Education Meeting - 6:30 pm 
 
Feb. 28 - Science Fair 
 
Feb. 28 - Basketball vs. St. Paul’s Algoma at St. 
Mark’s, Green Bay - 4:30 pm 
 
Mar. 5 - Ash Wednesday Service - 2:00 pm 

Hot Lunch 
Hot lunch this week will 
be baked ziti, salad, 
green beans and a 
brownie provided by the 
Seewald family. 

Mission Offering 
Progress: 
Our chapel offering 
collected for God’s 
Kingdom so far is 
$328.26.  

 
Pizza Fundraiser 
Just a reminder that the pizza fundraiser forms and payments are due Monday, 
February 24. Also, we are still looking for a number of volunteers to make the pizzas 
that we will be ordering. The pizzas will be made on March 29 at St. Mark School in 
Green Bay. Please consider signing up under the Signup Genius tab on our website. 
Thank you! 

Seroogy Candy Bars 
The Seroogy candy bar orders will be ready to go home by Friday, February 28.  If you 
are here for the Science Fair, you can take them home with you.  This will be helpful 
especially if you have a larger order. 



Recording Ash Wednesday Song 
On Friday, February 28 after chapel, we will be recording our Kindergarten-8th grade 
students singing Jesus, Thank You. The recording may be displayed at other local WELS 
churches at their Ash Wednesday services. Students in K-8 are asked to wear their teal 
school theme t-shirts on this day. A note was sent home yesterday about singing 
in-person at our Ash Wednesday service. Please take a look at that note about singing in 
church. 
 
Science Fair 
Next week Friday, February 28, our school will be holding a Science Fair for the students 
in Kindergarten - Grade 8.  Friends and family of the students are invited to come and 
view the students’ science projects from 2:15 - 2:45 pm, and then students will be 
dismissed from school as normal. We hope to see you there!  

 
Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up   
Our Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up is quickly approaching. 
It will be the evening of Thursday, March 6th for children that 
will be 3 years old by September 1st, 2025 through those that 
will be entering Kindergarten next school year.  First priority is 
given to our St. John church and school families when it 
comes to enrolling children in 3K, 4K and Kindergarten.  If you are interested in having 
your child in our preschool or kindergarten,  please contact Mr. Aguilar or email 
school@stjohnpeshtigo.org to save a spot for your child as soon as possible and  
before Round-up on March 6th when we will open up the enrollment to the public.         
 
School Choice Open Enrollment 
The open enrollment to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program has 
begun and ends on April 17th.   You can address any questions you may have about the 
program to Hannah Langebartels, our School Choice Administrator, at 
choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414) 758-8607.  Just a reminder that those 
families who are in Choice this year, must still reapply each year. 
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